
Greenfield Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting 

March 3, 2021 at 6:38 p.m. at the Administrative Office 

 

Present:   Tim Anderson, Dave Bichard, Dave Brown, Larry Joos, and 

Zoning Inspector Kevin Yeamans 

Chairman Dave Brown called the meeting to order.  Dave read the 

hearing minutes on Edward and Mary Carpenter’s variance that was 

held on February 24, in which the variance was granted. 

Larry Joos made a motion to approve the minutes as written with Tim 

Anderson seconding the motion.  

Roll Call:  Tim Anderson – yes     Dave Bichard – yes     Dave Brown – yes    

Larry Joos – yes         Motion carried 4-0. 

Tim Anderson made a motion to adjourn with Dave Bichard seconded 

the motion. 

Roll Call:  Tim Anderson – yes     Dave Bichard – yes     Dave Brown – yes    

Larry Joos – yes        Motion carried 4-0 

Meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m.       


